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Monday 15th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Key Workers of children in Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5 

Thank you to all Key Worker parents who contacted me last week to express that they would like their child to take up a place at school 

from Monday 15th June 2020. I would like to confirm that all places have been taken and we have no more capacity to accept any more 

pupils of Key Workers. This will be reviewed on Monday 29th June. In the meantime, if the situation changes, I will inform you.  

Home Learning 

Home Learning will continue for children in Y2, Y3, Y4 and Y5. Next week we will be holding a Sports Week and Mr Shepherd will be 

sending out information towards the end of the week of daily sporting challenges which can be completed at home. Miss Doy has set a 

writing challenge for all home learners based on the following book, The Day the Crayons Quit.’ Please look out for it on class dojo.  Thank 

you for everyone who is continuing to put home learning onto their child’s portfolio on class dojo. It has been great to see so much 

learning taking place. Just keep it going!! 

ParentPay 

Thank you to parents & carers who have liaised with Mrs Elder regarding refunds for events cancelled due to COVID-19 and to arrange 

payment plans for outstanding balances, your co-operation is very much appreciated. If you have an outstanding balance on your account 

and have not yet made arrangements to clear this in full please telephone the school to discuss your options.   

Welcome to FS2 

Parents of pupils who will be starting in FS2 in September will be contacted by Mrs Howdle this coming week as we will be organising a 

welcome meeting via Microsoft Teams for all our new starters at the end of June 2020 and we will be sending out information packs.  

FS1 

Parents will be contacted over the coming weeks regarding their child’s place in FS1 from September.  

School Reports 

School reports will be sent out by class dojo in July 2020. Please ensure that you inform us if your contact details change to ensure our 

contact details are up to date.  

Autumn Term 2020 

Please note that due to the present situation and to ensure that appropriate measures can be put into place for September 2020 the 

school will re-open on Wednesday 9th September 2020.  

Yours faithfully,  

 
 
Miss P Hillman 
Principal  

http://buckinghamprimaryacademy.net/

